

Newsletter 12.02.2016

Dance Week.

What a wonderful week of dance! Stephan has come and taught the children new techniques and routines and inspired all of the children to get moving. Also we have had "Drop everything and dance" sessions throughout the week which have been tremendously successful. Many thanks to Noeleen for all of the organisation involved.

Pancakes & Chinese New Year.

We had great fun during the week with many of the classes making pancakes and others celebrating Chinese New Year. The mingling of the cooking aromas was wonderful and very appetising. Well done to all concerned.

Assembly.

This week's assembly was held by Sarah's class and the theme was friendship. The children gave a strong anti-bulling message. They displayed examples of bullying scenarios and later told the children about how to deal with such issues. Well done!!!!

Up - coming Events.

Monday 22nd February Order forms for School Photos will go home. Photos will be

taken on Wednesday 9th March.

Wednesday 24th February Sarah's class will go to Leinster House and Glasnevin Cemetery.

The children will not be back in time for the school bus, please make arrangements to collect them from the school. Thank you.

Thursday 25th February Water Action Day organised by the Green Team.

Friday 26th February 2nd instalment due for the trip to Germany.

Half Term.

Just to remind everybody that there will be no school next week and we look forward to seeing everybody on Monday 22nd February.